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50 N. PERRY ST. PONTIAC, MI 48068
313 338 5000

! January 8th, 1990

R.J. Caniano, Chief-
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Nuclear Materials-Safety
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
. Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

n .,, . m me ,,,.m, . . .Dear Mr. Cantano Rea d ioensei21-0408143til

In response to your letter of November 22nd, 1989 concerning
the inspection of our Nuclear Medicine Department, the
following corrective action has been taken:

Daily area surveys of all-areas where radiopharmaceuticals
are routinely prepared for use or administered are now being
performed and recorded using a G M Survey Meter. Prior to
the. inspection, the technologists were doing daily surveys,
however, they were performing a daily wipe test of all the
areas which is a more accurate method, however, it was not
the exact procedure as directed by 10 CFR 35.70 (a) .

If there are any questions, please contact our physics
consultant, Mr. Ray A. Carlson, M.S. at (313) 662-3197.

Sincerely, o

[ & *

Willie J. Smith
Director - Department of Medical Imaging / Radiology
Pontiac-Osteopathic Hospital

WJS/sa
ec. R.A. Carlson, M.S.

Physics Consultant
Encl.
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